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Last December, we held our aspning event: a Yule dinner at Kuggen for the Master programmes as 

well as members of the institution. With an estimate of 60 attendants (up from last year’s 14), it 

should be considered a well-received and resounding success. 

Unfortunately, though the event was well received, it does not seem to have translated into further 

interest in joining MRCIT. We have kept up reception/promotion up but have struggled to maintain 

the traction. 


